
 

CRE on Direct Socket Technology for Lower Extremity Prosthesis 

10-11 August 2024 

The Continuing Rehabilitation Education (CRE) program on Direct Socket Technology 

for Lower Extremity Prosthesis, organized by the Orthotics and Prosthetics Association 

of India (OPAI), witnessed enthusiastic participation from different states of the 

Country It was held at the NIEPMD Conference Hall in Chennai, the CRE aimed to 

enhance knowledge and skills related to socket fitment using cutting-edge technology. 

The event was inaugurated by esteemed guests, including Dr. Nachiketa Rout (Director, 

NIEPMD), Dr. Thirunavukkarasu (Director, GIRM, Chennai), and Dr. Amarnath A 

(Deputy Registrar, NIEPMD). Dr. Thirunavukkarasu emphasized the relevance of the 

CRE and highlighted the opportunity it provided to learn from experts in the field. He 

also announced the initiation of a BPO course at GIRM, Chennai. 

Dr. Nachiketa Rout addressed the transformation of the Prosthetics and Orthotics (P&O) 

field from traditional methods to digital technology. His insights underscored the 

importance of staying abreast of technological advancements in socket design and 

fitment. 

The successful event served as a platform for knowledge exchange, networking, and 

skill development, reinforcing the commitment of OPAI and its members to advancing 

prosthetics and orthotics practices in India.  

Due to overwhelming participation of the participants there was arrangement of three 

TV with camera connectivity for easy visual of the participants.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

  

 



 

 

 



 

 


